
 
 

Institute for Mind and Brain Colloquium  

 

Friday, August 25th @ 12:00pm 
 

To kick off the 2023-2024 colloquium season, the Institute for Mind and Brain is inviting 
you for a meet-and-greet on Friday August 25th, at noon, in the Walsh conference room 
in Barnwell (Dept. of Psychology). Lunch will be served, and Dr. Rutvik Desai, the interim 
director of the IMB, will give a brief overview of the mission of the IMB, and of events and 
opportunities offered through the IMB in the coming season! 

 We hope you will take this opportunity to meet fellow IMB members and affiliates. The 
IMB aims to bring together researchers from across the University of South Carolina, who 
work on human cognitive neuroscience. This includes faculty and students in the Dept. of 
Psychology, but certainly also in the Depts of Communication Sciences and Disorders, 
Exercise Science, and other Departments. 

 In the 2023-2024 season, the IMB is aiming to expand its offerings for doctoral students in 
human cognitive neuroscience, through the organization of workshops, opportunities to 
present in the IMB colloquium, to network and explore research collaborations with other 
students and faculty, etc. 

  


